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Our Year 4 children have had a wonderful time at Laches Wood and                          
we are all very proud of their achievements.   

Nursery have had a super bedtime story today and have enjoyed                            
spending the day in their pyjamas! 

The weather is forecast to remain cold next week so please                                     
ensure that your child has a warm coat in school each day. 

Wishing you all a lovely weekend. 

Mrs J Wass 

 

 

 

Certificates and Special Awards 

 

  

 Nursery  

 Monty 

 Early Years 

 Tommy-Lee Abigail Austin Harry Annabelle 

 Year 1 

 Abigail Eevie  Alicia Haydee 

 Year 2  

 Louie  Hattie Kara  Joshua 

 Years 3 and 4 

 Chelsea Grace Lilliana Amelia Delcie 

 

 

 

 Lunchtime Awards 

  Oscar 

  Chloe  

  Toby 
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Nursery  

 

We have been reading the 
story 'Owl Babies'.   We 
have been learning about 
day time and night time 
and things that we see 

and do at different times 
of the day. We have loved 

learning about owls and 
have been painting our 

own owls in class. We have painted owls of all 
different sizes, and have been practising using 

different words to describe their size.  

Early Years 

We have made a wormery! We love to bug 
hunt every week in forest school so we have 
created our own  wormery to  observe over 

time and have       
discussed the      
importance of 
worms in our        

environment. We 
built it as a class 

then went into the 
forest looking in   

different habitats 
to see where the 

worms like to live.  

Year 1 

                                                                 

We have been         
exploring the wintry 

conditions around the 
school this week.  

We were surprised to 
see how many         

different things had 
frozen over - even the 

tea pot in the mud 
kitchen! 

Years 3 and 4 

                                                                                                                             

We are starting to look at the history of Stone and 
some of it's geographical features. To help support us 
with this, it would be great if we could visit the railings 
at the top of the high street and to think about what 

buildings might have been around for a long time, whilst 
not in school.  

We can't wait to share what we know and                 
compare what everyone finds out!  

Year 2 

 

We have started 
our new RE topic 
on Hinduism. We 

learnt about their 
Gods and the     
importance of    

elephants in their 
religion. We then 
created our own 
elephant pictures 

on tin foil .  

In science we have been learning about    
different materials.  
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 Christian Values Certificates 

The following children have been presented with a                                                             
Christian Values Certificate for demonstrating one of our school values  

 

 Nursery 

 Evie 

 Early Years  

 Bethany Jessica Evie     Eva 

 Year 1  

 Nathaniel  Thalia Alfie  Kai 

 Year 2  

 Zoja  Benjamin  Lucas Harry  

 Years 3 and 4 

 Alice  Toby  Harvey Chester  Freddie 

 

St Michael’s (CE) VC First School 

Christian Values Certificate 

Awarded to  ____________________  

for demonstrating one of our school 

values.  

    
 

   
Diary Dates 

 
 
 Thursday 25th January    Years 3 and 4 to Church  
 
 Friday 26th January   PTA Snowball Disco tickets only (letter emailed 9th Jan) 
 
 Friday 2nd February    NSPCC Number Day (letter emailed 10th Jan) 
  
 Tuesday 6th January    Nursery Family Café 9.00-10.00am 

 
 Wednesday 7th February  Early Years Café 9.00 -10am (letter emailed  17th Jan) 
 
 Friday 9th February    School Breaks Up at 3.30 for Half-Term 
 
 Monday 12th February to Friday 16th February School Closed for Half-Term 
 
 Monday 19th February   School Opens 

 
 
 

Further details of all events will be sent out in due course 
  
 
  


